
From: Dhruv J Sengupta <dhruvbbsr@gmail.com> 
Date: Sun, May 3, 2015 at 9:32 PM 
Subject: Re: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT - KOL005905 to KOLKATA 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 

 

Dear Ms Bhawna,  
  
Thanks for your mail. It was indeed pleasure to see how Agarwal Packers have grown over time 
and have improved in packing technology, suitable to a common man. I will share with my 
colleagues and friends to use services of the Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd. a record holder in 
Limca Books of Records and ISO standards.  
  
I wish all the best to the company for their tireless effort to serve the nation.  
  
Rgds,   
 
D J Sengupta 
National Mission Manager 
Training and Capacity Building Specialist  
Aajeevika - National Rural Livelihoods Mission (NRLM) 
Ministry of Rural Development, Government of India 
 


